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I am writing to express my strong support for the continuation of the NH residential solar 
credit program at its current level.  As a retiree on a fixed income, I was somewhat hesitant 
to install a solar array on the roof of my home in Thornton, NH.  But, along with the Federal 
credit and the NH incentive program, I made the commitment to install the system.    
 
I am currently generating more electricity in most months than I use, without the burning of 
fossil fuels and the resulting pollution.  I now expect my up-front investment to more than 
pay off over the life of the system, and I am very happy to not be contributing to the issues 
stressing our planet.   
 
I hope the commission will see the value of this program to New Hampshire, the US and 
the world, and continue or even expand the program.  Thank you. 
 
Thomas Manter 
Thornton, NH  03285 
 


